
                                                                                   

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

A new Hot Lunch Program is coming to our school.  The Program is being funded by the 
Province of British Columbia thought the Feeding Futures Fund. The goal is to make wholesome 
meals more accessible for our students. 

We will be working together with the Lunch Lady to deliver this new program at Langley 
Fundamental Elementary 

Your first delivery is: Wednesday, November 20th.  Get your order in by:  Friday, November 
15th.  

Setting Up a Regular Account – Please use this one-time registration link  
order.lunchlady.ca/signup/54 to register for your lunch account. Once an account is created, 
place your order, and pay for your child’s hot lunches at order.lunchlady.ca 

Requesting a Subsidized Account - This program is for everyone. If your family is experiencing 
food insecurity or financial hardship, fully subsidized lunches are also available. Please reach 
out to your school office or trusted adult in the school for your one-time registration link. (We 
promise to respect your privacy. Subsidy information will only be shared with school staff such 
as the Principal, school secretary, and The Lunch Lady as required)  

Meal service is available every Wednesday.  Each meal is individually labeled and packaged and 
affordably priced at $6.75. Regular, vegetarian and halal friendly options are always available. 
New menus are posted monthly.  

For Wednesday lunch delivery, please place your order by Friday 10pm  (the week prior to 
delivery).  We recommend ordering for a month at a time but the program is flexible and you 
can join this pilot Lunch Program at any time. 

All meals will look the same when delivered and no one will know the subsidy status of any 
child. 

Children are asked to bring a leak-proof bag to school on hot lunch days as all leftovers and 
containers can be taken home. Students are also encouraged to bring their own re-usable 
cutlery from home each lunch day. 

Enjoy!           

Questions? Please reach out to your Lunch Lady Team at jennifer@thelunchlady.ca         

Please note The Lunch Lady operates peanut and tree nut-free commercial kitchens; however, 
it is the parent and caregivers’ responsibility to review each meal and select only meals that 
consider their child’s dietary restrictions.  
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